VACANT POSITION OF DIRECTOR OF THE LEGAL AFFAIRS
DEPARTMENT AT THE GENERAL SECRETARIAT OF THE
ORGANISATION OF ISLAMIC COOPERATION (OIC) IN JEDDAH,
KINGDOM OF SAUDI ARABIA

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs invites qualified Nigerians to apply for the
position of Director of the Legal Affairs Department at the General
Secretanat of the Organisation of Islamic Cooperation (QIC) in Jeddah,
Kingdom of Saudi Arabia

interested applicants are encouraged to visit hitps://new. oic-oci.org for
further details.

All applications must include a detailed curriculum vitae and should be

submitted via email to vacancy@oic-oci org, not later than 14" September,
2025,

Signed:

Kimiebi Imomotimi Ebienfa,
Spokesperson,
Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Abuja.
Tuesday 19", August 2025




